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Next Meeting:

Wednesday April 5 at 6:00 for BBQ, 7:00 meeting


April’s Breakfast 

Breakfast will be April 8th from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. at the Creswell Clubhouse. We have sausage, bacon, pancakes, eggs, coffee, milk and juice. Come and eat breakfast! It’s $4 for breakfast and if you bring a spouse, you pay $2 extra.  

After the Breakfast we will continue the work on the Ercoupe wings.

Web Cam

The Web Cam is up and running from time to time. We are still working the process through for a clear picture and current updating. Keep watching the eaa31.org website for progress.

News Letter

Our Website  will soon we serving as our newsletter. Please forward me your email address if you are not currently receiving the newsletter electronically. We would like to save money by not sending out the newsletter via snail mail unless absolutely necessary.

Eugene Airport fly in and BBQ



WHEN:    Friday, May 26th 2006,  1100-1400 hours



WHY:       Help us celebrate the opening of our new 

      100LL 
   self-service fueling station



WHERE:  East GA ramp adjacent to RW 34R/16L - 
                  EUG
The Eugene Airport will be serving a

FREE BBQ lunch to all who fly in.

For those who do not fly in there will be a $2.50 charge for lunch.                (Still a great deal)

Minutes of meeting 3/01/05:

March 1st, 2006 Meeting

The meeting started with our normal Bar-B-Q (and Dave’s homemade chili) and called to order at 7:10 PM by President Bruce Curtis with VP Dave Peterson and Sec./Tres. Randy Stout present. 28 members and guests

The first order of business was a self-introduction where the mic was passed and the members and guests took turns introducing themselves. One guest was Zack Barnett, a U of O journalism student who is looking for aviation stories to write about. Boy, did he come to the right place! Also, Cecil Kutting is now working on a Kitfox lite.  Welcome to all!

Randy Stout noted that as Treasurer, it is time to collect dues. They are due from every member in the first quarter of the year. You can’t find a better way to spend $25. Bring it in or send it to EAA Chapter 31 at 1315 Inglewood Ave., Eugene, OR  97401 Thanks to all who have paid to date!

Dave Peterson and his wife have been helping new member Ben Hallert get all the info (and hardware) we need to get our new web cam up and running. This was an idea that Gary Ludeke had, and it has been great getting it going.

Viper aviation, the local FBO/repair station has offered to sell us wireless bandwidth for $9 per month. Ben, Dave and Bruce Curtis will work on it after the Saturday breakfast meeting. He also noted that breakfast will again be the 2nd Saturday following this meeting.

Dave Heisley, our neighbor-member-water master has asked to club to get a load of dirt so that he can fill the gopher and vole holes in the parking area. So agreed and will happen when the weather dries out.

Doug Kindred suggested that everybody visit Florence airport next weekend if possible. They have a remarkably friendly FBO and love to have visitors.

Entertainment for the evening consisted of everyone helping remove the old fabric on the Ercoupe’s wings. Some corrosion was found, and one of the A+P types will look into how sever it is.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45PM

Respectfully submitted, Randy Stout, Secretary/Treasurer
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